
From: Dean LaCoe <deanlacoe@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2022 11:51 AM 

To: John Jay 

Subject: St. Stephens application -- 2021-035 

 

John, 

 

I own 7808 Stefenoni Court. Our back fence is against the St. Stephens parking lot. The house is perhaps 

20 feet from the lot. We are very close to the food pantry.  

 

I need more information on this application.  I realize there is a meeting, but I would like to be prepared 

for it. My questions include:   

 Is this an extension of the pantry service? 

 Where exactly is the container located relative to the houses across the lot? 

 How many people will be served weekly? 

 Is it allowed to operate and have traffic from 7am to 10pm? 

 

John, who are the contacts who can provide me more information? Greatly appreciated.  

 

 

Thanks, 

 

Dean LaCoe 

707-570-5910 

deanlacoe@gmail.com   


